
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 044/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE: 21-07-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

As a part of our community service initiative for the month of July, the students of Grade 6 

will be visiting the Government Higher Secondary School, Kodathi, on 28th July at 9:30 a.m. 

Students can bring stationary items like blue gel pens, pencils, erasers, crayons, scale, etc to 

share with the students of the school. Kindly send the items before 27th July. 

We would request you to give your consent for the same in the school diary. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 

 

 


